Iran statement: 11 November 2021

Press release

FCDO spokesperson statement, following the Iranian Deputy Foreign Minister’s
visit to London, and Minister Cleverly’s meeting with Richard Ratcliffe.

An FCDO spokesperson said:

The Iranian Deputy Foreign Minister, Bagheri Kani visited the FCDO
today (11 November) to meet senior government officials and
Minister Cleverly.

FCDO representatives reiterated that Iran should take the
opportunity to conclude the Joint Comprehensive Plan of Action
(JCPoA) deal on the table now.

The Iranian Deputy Foreign Minister was also pressed on the need
for Iran to urgently release all British nationals unfairly
detained in Iran, including Nazanin Zaghari-Ratcliffe, Anoosheh
Ashoori and Morad Tahbaz.

Minister Cleverly met Richard Ratcliffe again today to reaffirm our
commitment to reuniting his wife, Nazanin Zaghari-Ratcliffe, with
her family in the UK. The Foreign Secretary, Minister Cleverly and
the FCDO continue to work hard to secure the release of all those
British nationals unfairly detained in Iran.
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